08 January 2016

CIRCULAR : BR/FH/TLK-ksc/002-16
(ToTAL No. oF PAGE(s): 1)

To . MEemMBERS, [lUTA AND CUTA
ATTN :  AUTHORISED REPRESENTATIVE/CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
Dear Sir/Madam,

REMOVAL OF FEDERATION OF INVESTMENT MANAGERS MALAYSIA’S NUMBER
(“FIMM NO.”) PRINTED ON COMPUTERISED UNIT TRUSTS EXAMINATION’S
(“CUTE”) RESULT SLIP

Pursuant to Clause 5.12 (d) of the Registration of Persons Dealing in Unit Trusts
Guidance Notes (“PDUT Guidance Notes”), all candidates who have passed CUTE will
be given a FIMM No. as printed in the result slip immediately after the examination.

In order to improve the operational efficiency, please be informed that effective
1 February 2016, FIMM No. will be removed from the CUTE’s result slip for candidates
who passed the examination. The FIMM No. shall be made available to the respective
Principal in i® system once FIMM has performed the final approval of the examination
result, which is on the third working day after each examination session.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Ms. Alin (ext. 326) or Ms. Valli (ext. 325),
Business Registration Department at 03-20932600.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Federgtion of Investment Managers Malaysia

Regulatory Services

FEDERATION OF INVESTMENT MANAGERS MALAYSIA @72s77-p)

(formerly known as Federation of Malaysian Unit Trust Managers)

19-06-1, 6th Floor, Wisma Tune, No. 19, Lorong Dungun, Damansara Heights, 50490 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.
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